
 
 

 

Kia Ora Whanau, 
 
In Week 4, Thursday the 15th of August, the Senior students have organised a school disco 
to be held in the hall. 
The theme is “ Winter Wonderland”, with the time running from 5:00 pm until 6.30pm. 
Parents please ensure your child does go home from school and then comes back for the 
disco. there will not be supervision at the school until the disco commences at 5:00pm.  
The cost for entry is $2 and fundraising will go towards the Senior Graduation Ceremony at 
the end of the year. 
 

Pizza will be available, pre order forms are going home this week, to be returned by 
Thursday morning.  
There will be a variety of goodies for sale at the disco, including Homebaking, Drinks, 
chocolates, and glow sticks, ranging in price from $2:00 to 50c.  
 

We look forward to seeing your children at the disco. 
 

Thank you, from the Tuakana Syndicate 
Whaea Riss, Matua Zac and Miss Bee  
 


